Beith Primary School Parent Council Meeting 215 September 2022

Attendance

Miss Dunlop
Miss McDonnell
Mr Lambert

Welcome
Colin Wright thanked everyone for coming.

AGM

Election of post holders.
Chair — Colin Wright
Secretary — Amanda Doherty
Treasurer — Anna Sutherland

Review of the constitution from the chair.

Report from last term

Quiz night, huge success and everyone had a great time with funds being
raised for the parent council.

The easter bunny visited the school which was exciting for both the
children and the adults and the children received an easter treat.

Treasurer’s Report

£1918.49 in the account
Agreed to make a donation towards the P7 yearbooks
Agreed to purchase 30 iPad covers

School report

Miss Dunlop

The children have settled back in to school very well

Pupil Equity Fund for 2022/2023 session, which will continue the
work on talk boost, and providing some form of intervention e.g.,
Talk boost Boosting Reading, Reading Recovery or Number Talks.
Fantastic methods to help children with their learning.

Targeted nurture to support the needs of pupils are in place.

Out school care is now up and running with the Beith Trust, please
contact the school for more information.

The school received its 6™ ECO flag and the Gold Rights Respecting
Award.




Mr Lambert

e Skills based learning is being looked in to with areas being set up to
be able to try cooking, design and many more skills.

e School house captains and sports captain have been picked and
helping with improvement within the school and researching the
school charity. Which still has to be confirmed.

e Junior Road Safety Officers (JRSO) have been selected and a gentle
reminder to all parents and carers to not park in the bus bay at any
time to allow the children to get on and depart the bus safely.

e P7 Residential week will be in Arran at the end of January, more
information will be given in due course.

e After school clubs at back Clubbercise for P6-P7 Girls, Football P6-P7
boys and girls, Gardening club P7 and the Choir P4-P7

Miss McDonnell

e Early years class is streamlining on working to achieve milestones
within the children.

e P1’s have settled in well

e Play based learning has been successful and very effective. There is
more information on the school website.

e Pupil surveys showing the children are happy and doing well.

e Nurture children attending the sunshine room P1-P3 mornings and
P4-P7 afternoons.

e Breakfast club awaiting funding from Kellogg’s.

Fundraising
Parent Council to meet and come up with fundraising ideas.

Parent helpers needed for fundraising.
Halloween Disco Thursday 27™ October







